
  
 
February 22, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No. 161 
 

Relocation of Container Yard (correction to phone number) 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will be relocating our container yard from the current Wolcott yard in 
Chicago, IL to the newly designed Cub Terminal in McCook, IL.  
 
This announcement is ONLY for Empty Containers and Chassis. This change will 
become effective March 1, 2001.  
 
The new facility will be lighted, has covered ingate and outgate areas, and will be paved 
in early spring. 
 
The terminal is located just 11 miles southwest of the UPRR Global One ramp, with easy 
access off the I-55 Expressway and 1st Avenue North.   
 
Directions from the East: 
Take I-55 south to 1st Avenue (North) exit.  Follow to Joliet Road exit.  At stop light turn 
left and follow to the Cub terminal, which is approximately 3 blocks on the right hand 
side of the street. Turn right onto the street and follow into the terminal entrance. 
 
Location: Contact: Tom Urso 
 
CUB Terminal Hours: 24 by 7 
5300-52 Joliet Rd.  



McCook, IL Pacer Stacktrain 

Phone                                                                                      708-485-6101 

Phone         708-485-9477 

Fax 708-485-6104 Fax 708-485-8086 
 
The UPRR and Pacer Stacktrain are currently working on plans to move the International 
container deliveries over to this terminal as well by mid March 2001.  Additional 
announcements will follow.  
 
Please advise all personnel and drayage partners of this announcement. If you have any 
questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 


